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One of our favorite paddler/campers and long-time HCC member, Martha Williams, is
going through a difficult time. Her son, Howard Hulsebosch, was paralyzed by a terrible
accident in August and is in TIRR.
A benefit, sponsored by Bikers for Benefits, to help with his medical expenses will be
held 
            Saturday, October 30th at Froggie's Saloon 
            Cypress N. Houston @ Huffmeister 
            (near 290 in Food Town Parking Lot
                 Poker Run at 10 am
                 $5.00 barbecue plates
                 Silent Auction
                 Live bands all day
Flyers will be available on Saturday at the club anniversary party so you can post them
in your neighborhood, office, or church. Let's do what we always do best and take care
of each other.
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